
 

 

Saint Paul Intergroup – Night Owl Committee Meeting 
Monday February 26th, 6:30 PM 

Intergroup Office: Spruce Tree Centre, Suite 407, 1600 University Ave West, Saint Paul 

Are you ready to step up a level in your service with Night Owl? 
We are in need of additional members on the Night Owl Committee 

What is expected from a Night Owl Committee Member? 
We need you to attend Night Owl Committee Meetings.  At the meeting we talk about any 
problems we might see in the Night Owl program and discuss what we need to do to correct it. 
 
We rotate the Night Owl Coordinator Phone between the members on a on week bases.  It is not a 
requirement that each member takes the phone, it does not always work into everyone’s schedule.  
The week you have the phone you make reminder calls to the volunteers.  If a volunteer does not 
take their ship you contact that volunteer and remind them.  If that volunteer does not answer you 
call a back-up volunteer to fill the shift. 

What is the sobriety requirement? 
To be a member of the committee, there is not a sobriety requirement.  In order to be on the 
phone rotation you must have one year of continuous sobriety. 

What is the time commitment? 
We meet as a group about three or four times a year as needed in order to keep Night Owl 
running smoothly.  We meet with the Night Owl Volunteers once or twice a year to go over the 
program and answer any questions volunteers might have. 

If you are interested in this service opportunity or need more 
information, please call Dianne @ 763-229-6967, or just show up 
at the meeting. 

Thank you for considering this service opportunity. 
 


